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May 13, 2020 

MS. CAITLIN CLEVELAND 
MLA, KAM LAKE 

Oral Question 117-19(2) Response to Affirmative Action Policy 

This is in follow-up to the Oral Question you raised on February 28, 2020, regarding the 
Affirmative Action Policy.     

In response to your Oral Question, I committed to engage with the appropriate Standing 
Committee to provide a briefing regarding the Affirmative Action Policy.  I can confirm 
that I have offered a confidential technical briefing to the Standing Committee on 
Accountability and Oversight, to be scheduled at a time that is convenient for the 
committee.   

As we work to ensure that the Government of the Northwest Territories is a 
representative workforce, I thank you for your interest in the Affirmative Action Policy 
and look forward to having a comprehensive discussion with the Standing Committee on 
this issue.   

Caroline Wawzonek 
Minister of Finance 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly

Legislative Coordinator, Executive and Indigenous Affairs

Deputy Minister, Finance
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